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Our Ref - B-/5662/#R-030F-3,06 2022 /6 June 2022

Mr. Fernando Balart
Agricultural Attaché
The Embassy of Chile in Jakarta

Subject: Prior Notice

Dear Mr. Balart,

Thank you for your letter with reference 027/AGR/2022 dated 3 June 2022. Considering
to your enquiriesregarding to additional data/information to be added into the format of
Prior Notice,we would like to inform you thatChile is a Country with Food Safety Control
System has been recognized by Ministry of Agriculture of Republic of Indonesia refer to
Minister of Agriculture Decree No. 624/KPTS/KR.040/M/10/2021 regarding the
Recognition of Chile’s Food Safety Control System on Fresh Food of Plant Origin
(attached). The Decree is valid since 6 November 2021 for three years. The scope of
recognition (the type of fresh food of plant origin/FFPO) is listed in Annex of the decree.
The food safety requirements for the exportation of those FFPO to Indonesia are:

1. Phytosanitary Certificate; and
2. Prior Notice.

Therefore, the exportation of the FFPO that recognized as listed in Annex of the decree
No. 624/KPTS/KR.040/M/10/2021 no need to fill The name of registered food safety
testing laboratory andReference number of Certificate of Analysis or Health Certificate in
Prior Notice format as long as the recognition period is still valid.

Thank you for your kind attention and look forward to continuing our valuable cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

A.M. Adnan
Director of Plant Quarabtine and Biosafety
Indonesian Agricultural Quarantine Agency (IAQA)
Ministry of Agriculture, the Republic of Indonesia

Cc.:
Director, Center for Quarantine Compliance, Cooperation and Information, the IAQA.



